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AC Chartered Accountants

From: Michael and Deirdre <madclarke@iinet.net.au>
Sent: Monday, 24 January 2022 9:24 AM
To: AC Accountants
Subject: SMSF
Attachments: IMG_0306.PNG; Untitled attachment 00004.txt

Hi Andy 
I read I could pay out of the Super Fund but didn’t realise I had to request it. I’ve done so now after the fact for what 
it’s worth. 
Regards 
Mike 
 


